
Re: Planning Application 22/02961/FUL - more information is needed

Emma Bayley 
Wed 11/01/2023 15:06

To: Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Cc: Richard Bayley 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open aƩ achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'
Dear ValidaƟon Team

Thank you for your email.

We respond to your points as follows:

1. This is a revision of a previous applicaƟon (22/02600/FUL)  that has been withdrawn so we
believe this qualifies as a 'free go'.

2. There will be no fowl sewage connecƟon required as there will be no sanitary faciliƟes
installed in the portacabins - this box was Ɵcked in error on the form.  The surface water will
be disposed of via a soakaway.

3. Economic Statement aƩ ached.

Kind regards,

Emma
Richard Bayley Associates

From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 January 2023 10:46

Subject: Planning ApplicaƟon 22/02961/FUL - more informaƟon is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application
further, we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.


